
Company News

Gard signs the world’s first insurance 
industry statement on sustainable marine 

insurance

Gard is pleased to announce that it has signed the [world’s first insurance industry 
statement on sustainable marine insurance](http://eu.oceana.org/en/assisting-
ocean-stewardship-through-marine-insurance).
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This commits Gard to tackling illegal, unreported and unregulated (IUU) fishing 
through education, awareness building, risk management and insurance 
underwriting. As you may be aware, we integrate social and environmental concerns 
into our day-to-day activities and are committed to making a positive contribution 
to the industries we serve by offering dedicated resources to share knowledge and 
expertise. Participating in initiatives such as this is one important way in which we 
can do that.

**To find out more **

 Assisting ocean stewardship through marine insurance - industry statement

 Oceana press release

 Oceana website

 https://ourocean2017.org/
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